
The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle 

By-law Number 8547 

A By-law to Appoint a Building Inspector 

Whereas Section 3(2) of the Building Code Act, R.S.O 1992 provides that the 
Council of each municipality shall appoint a Chief Building Official and such 
inspectors as are necessary for the purpose of the enforcement of this Act in the 
areas in which the municipality has jurisdiction;  
 
And whereas David Gibson and David Attwood have been appointed as Chief 
Building Officials by By-law Number 8173;  
 
And whereas Bill Szekely has been appointed as Building Inspector by By-law 
Number 8038; 
 
And whereas it is deemed necessary to appoint inspectors to provide needed 
assistance to the Chief Building Official. 
 
Now therefore the Council of the Corporation of the Town of LaSalle hereby 
enacts as follows: 

1. That Mike Smithson be appointed Building Inspector effective May 1, 2021 and 
Bill Szekely be removed as Building Inspector for the Corporation of the Town of 
LaSalle. 

2. That By-law 8038 is hereby repealed. 
 

3. That this by-law shall come into full force and effect on March 23, 2021. 
 
Read a first and second time and finally passed this 23rd day of March, 2021. 

1st Reading – March 23, 2021   

2nd Reading – March 23, 2021 

3rd Reading – March 23, 2021 

________________________________ 
Marc Bondy, Mayor 

________________________________ 
Agatha Robertson, Clerk 


